Welcome back to Term 2,

| hope you have all had a relaxing break. We have been working hard preparing for this term and the various phases
that the Premier and Minister for Education have announced for NSW schools during COVID-19. The new phase
model is flexible, allowing students to be reintroduced to some on site learning, starting from Week 3

From 29 April to 8" May (Week 1 & 2)

e Students will continue to learn from home.

e Schools will be open and operational for students that need to attend but where practical, parents are
encouraged to keep their children at home.

e Students on site will be supervised whilst completing the one mode of ‘learning from home’ that has been
developed for all students.

From Monday 11" May (Week 3)

e Students will attend school one day per week (you will be contacted this week with your child’s allocated day)

e Parents and carers are encouraged to send their child to school on their allocated day.

e Schools will still be open and operational for students that need to attend but where practical, parents are
encouraged to keep their children at home.

This term we will be continuing to implement strong social distancing measures to support the Health & Safety of our
staff and students.

e Please note NO parents or carers will be allowed on our school site.

e We ask that parents and carers have a conversation with their children as to which gate you will be dropping
off and picking up, as we ask that until further notice adults do not enter school grounds at pick up and drop
off times; preferably adults staying in their cars for your child/children to come to you. We will have staff
supervision at both gates.

e If you have any concerns or queries please phone or contact your child’s teacher via Seesaw or the school
office via email or phone.

Thank you for your understanding and we appreciate your support. We will keep you updated as circumstances
change.

Mrs Julie Low

Principal (Relieving)
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